AHEIRI

(Please do not publish my personal information with my submission)

Planning Services

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39, SYDNEY 2001

Attention: Director — Resources and Energy
Project Name: Rocky Hill Coal Project
Project No: SSD 5156

Dear Sir/Madam,

| support the Rocky Hill Coal Project going ahead because it will provide valuable industry
for this community, especially in light of the fact that Stratford and Duralie Coal mine
appears to be winding down. I, myself, have recently had my employment terminated, along
with about 40-50 other employees, and this will have a negative impact on the community.
We need the Rocky Hill Coal Project to go ahead to provide employment, so that people can
provide for their families instead of becoming reliant on welfare.

| have not made any reportable political donations in the past two years.

Yours sincerely






